
PROPOSED WATER BOREHOLE DRILLING SITE AT MUKUYU 

Bold Impact Africa is currently in the process of lobbying the government and other stakeholders to drill 

a borehole at one of the local school called Mukuyu Primary School. On 30th June , 2022, Bold Impact 

Africa invited Steven Susens of the USAID Washington DC at the proposed drilling site in Mukuyu 

Primary School, in an effort to mobilize funds to drill a borehole at the school to allow access to water 

for use at the school garden, cleaning of classrooms and use at the school feeding program Kitchen. 

 

 

 


